
September 9th, 2024, Public Meeting 

Matthew Wianecki, Planner II, provided a PowerPoint presentation which included an 
overview of the application.  
Christian Jattan, representing GHD on behalf of William Feaver, provided a 
PowerPoint presentation which included a detailed overview of the application.  
There were no submissions from the public. 
One written submission was received from the Brooklin Landowners Group (BLG) 
requesting that cost-sharing obligations be fulfilled in accordance with Policy 11.5.31.5 
e) and f) of the Brooklin Community Secondary Plan.
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